
From:   
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 10:13 AM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: urban density 
 
Dear City Council Members, 
 
Thank you for your efforts for this city. As a long time resident I am profoundly offended 
by the questions of growth being always seen through the lens of the maximum possible 
when we have neither the streets, parking or other infrastructure to support it. Please 
address the longstanding serious drainage problems in Baywood before you get lofty 
about growth. The last thing this town needs are senseless high-rises blocking views 
residents have cherished for decades, and more density while people are leaving the 
area. What makes this town special is its character which would be far too easy to 
destroy with unfettered growth. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Helene Wickett 

 
 




